
1931.December 2nd,

Professor J. 3. Simpson,
See rotary ,
Faculty of redicino.

Dear Professor Simpson,

Thank you for sending ao a copy of 
the first lasue of the "MoGill Uedioal Undergraduate 
Journal'1. I like Its appearance, and such articles 
as I hare glanced through improve me as being very 
well put together and of a high literary standard.
I congratulate those responsible for the appearance 
of the magazine, and wish It all possible success.

firer yours faithfully.

Principal


